
 

 
 

 

Dorset School Age Immunisations Team 

Acorn Building 

St Leonards Hospital 

Ringwood Road 

Dorset 

BH24 2DW 

Tel: 01425 891162 

28 April 2022                          e-mail: dhc.immsenquiries@nhs.net 

Service Hours: Mon – Fri 09:00 – 17:00 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Human Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccine 

 

Your child is now due their second and final dose of HPV vaccine (or for girls, if over 15 when starting 

the course, her third and final dose) to complete the programme.  Please see the date below when 

we will be delivering this in school. 

 

School:  Oak Academy  

Date of Session: Tuesday 07 June 2022 

 

As per national policy, we will be using the consent form completed prior to their first dose. You will 

not need to complete a new consent form. However in order for your child to receive the second 

dose of the HPV vaccine, we ask that you complete the questionnaire that you will have been sent 

from no-reply@inhealthcare.co.uk to inform us if: your child has changed schools since receiving 

their first dose; there have been any changes to your child’s health since they received their first 

dose; or if your child has received their second dose elsewhere (i.e. GP surgery).  

 

If your child received their first dose of the HPV vaccination outside Dorset or at a GP surgery, you 

will need to complete a consent form for them to be able to receive this vaccination in school. Please 

contact the School Age Immunisation Team on 01425 891162 or email dhc.immsenquiries@nhs.net 

 

If you have any queries, please contact the School Age Immunisation Team on 01425 891162 or 

email dhc.immsenquiries@nhs.net  

 

For further information go to http://www.nhs.uk/hpv 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Angela Cosser 
Clinical Immunisation Lead 
Dorset School Age Immunisations Team 
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